
 

 

 
Reception Welcome Meetings 

 
We are delighted to inform you that the welcome meetings will take 

place on: 
 

Thursday July 18th 2024 
Morning nursery parents: 11.30 a.m. 
Afternoon nursery parents: 3.30 p.m. 

 
You will have the opportunity to look at our learning environment as 
well as find out all the information that you will need to know about 

your child’s transition into reception. 
A booklet will also be provided. 

 
We have arranged for the children to be looked after by the current 

nursery team to enable you to give your full attention to the meeting. 
I’m sure you will also appreciate having 5 minutes of peace and quiet. 

 
Meetings will be held in the reception classroom. 

 
We will be discussing the following: 

♡ Our daily routine 

♡ Continuous and enhanced provision 

♡ Lunch and play times 

♡ other important information. 
 

We will also be available at the end to answer any questions or concerns 
that you may have. 

 
The transition from part-time to full-time school is a significant 

milestone in your child's life. It is important that you and your child have 
the best experience possible. Ensuring that your child feels happy and 

safe at all times is absolutely paramount to us. 
 

We look forward to meeting you all. 
 

Love Miss Guy & Mrs Stones xxx 

 


